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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Anna Bermudez"  
To: "Lupe Anguiano"  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 7:32 AM 
Subject: Re: Thank You 

Lupe, 
Thank for sharing that bit of information with me. Sorry I am so late in returning your email or 
phone call. I would definitely like to speak with you more about this. I am having dental work 
done this morning - a long procedure. But I will try to phone you this afternoon or tomorrow at 
the latest. I have spoken with Tim Schiffer, our executive director, but I don't think he's 
contacted Professor Noriega as yet. 

I did get an email from Professor Noriega last Friday and he said that he would like to 
meet sometime next week. I replied that you would also like to be there and I told him to send 
me some dates that would work for him. How does your schedule look next week? 
Before we meet with him I definitely want to speak with you about this project since I have so 
many questions. You are right. Mr. Schiffer needs to speak with him directly. It is only right to 
follow the proper protocol and that would be it: director to director. He is all for me working on 
this project and I have the go-ahead, but he really does need to speak with Professor Noriega 
directly and offer him the proper respect. 

Lupe I will call you either this afternoon, if I am feeling ok or tomorrow morning. Thanks for all 
your help! 

Anna 

L u p e A n g u i a n o <  wrote: 

Dear Anna, 
Working with you is a pleasure, I appreciate your dedication, hard work and passion. Be assured I want 
to support your efforts. 

Bye the way, I was thinking - as an effective procedure - it is a good idea to share the interest shown by 
Dr. Chon Noriega, Professor of Film, TV and Digital Media and also head of the UCLA Chicano Studies 
Research Center - with the head of the Ventura County Museum. I want to talk to you about the 
importance of that; simply heads of organizations like to be part of a major undertaking such as 
connecting with UCLA. I know Dr. Noriega would appreciate that - from the stand point of being able to 
share that with UCLA Dept. Heads. Please call me - I want to talk to you about this very important point. 

Lupe Anguiano 
 

 

— Original Message — 
From: Anna Bermudez 
To:  
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2007 8:09 AM 
Subject: Thank You 

Lupe, 
Thank you so much for yesterday. It was a pleasure to meet with you, share a lunch 
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and to share your wonderful stories. I have been reading the information you have me 
on Guadalupe Church and I am sure that you would like to speak with my husband, 
Mario who also grew up in the Colonia. He has some great stories he can share with 
you also. 

I am very touched that you are so willing to share this information with me and 
understand how vital it is for this community to know that Latinos have been in the 
forefront many times during war and during peace times also. 

I would love to help you to get your story told because I think it is a great source of 
knowledge and inspiration for all of us, especially our youth. As my mother said, "It is 
time to clean house." 

Lupe, I have emailed Professor Noreiga and I look forward to meeting him and you to 
discuss how we can get this project moving. 

Again, thank you and I will talk to you very soon. 

Abrazos, 
Anna 




